
NOTICE OF HEARING ON 

REQUEST OF VARIANCE FROM THE 2,500 FOOT DISTANCE EXCEPTION FOR  

COMMUNITY LIVING ARRANGEMENT 

 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Common Council of the City of La Crosse by its Judiciary 

and Administration Committee will hold a public hearing upon the request of Bethany 

Lutheran Homes for waiver of the 2,500 foot distance exception for a community living 

arrangement under sec. 15.42 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of La Crosse allowing for 

the development of Eagle Crest-South, part of which is a community based residential 

facility, at 622 Bennora Lee Ct. 
 

A public hearing will be held at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, September 3, 2013 in the 

Council Chambers in the City Hall in the City of La Crosse, La Crosse County, Wisconsin.   

 

 You are further notified that the City Plan Commission of the City of La Crosse will meet 

to consider such application on Tuesday, September 3, 2013 at 4:00 p.m. in the 3
rd

 Floor 

Conference Room in City Hall, in the City of La Crosse, La Crosse County, Wisconsin. 

 

The matter will also go before the Committee of the Whole on Tuesday, September 10, 

2013 at 7:30 p.m. and final action will be determined by the Common Council on Thursday, 

September 12, 2013 at 7:30 p.m., both in the Council Chambers in the City Hall in the City of 

La Crosse, La Crosse County, Wisconsin. 

 

 You are further notified that any person affected may be heard, and may appear in person 

or by attorney, or may file an objection in the office of the City Clerk. 

 

 This notice is given pursuant to the order of the Common Council of the City of             

La Crosse. 

  

 Dated this 9
th

 day of August, 2013. 

 

   

 

Teri Lehrke, City Clerk 

        City of La Crosse 

 
 


